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I confirm my objection to this scheme.

National Highways has failed to make any changes to the scheme that respond to the
World Heritage Committee's decision that the scheme would undermine the case for the
Stonehenge World Heritage Site Status.

National Highways has failed to acknowledge the Secretary of State's finding that the
impact of the scheme would be 'significantly adverse'.

National Highways have failed to fully assess alternative routes less damaging to the
World Heritage site.

National Highways have not updated the scheme construction costs, nor the Carbon
Assessment.

National Highways have not aligned the scheme to the Environment Act 2021.

In my opinion, what is needed 1s significant and strategic action to reduce road traffic, not
to facilitate more traffic.

Please reject this scheme.

Tim Walto





